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2015/16 LexSki Membership Meeting Calendar 

Meetings of the membership are held on the 3rd Tuesday of the month at First Parish Church, 
Lexington (by the Green) at 7:30 p.m. in Parker Hall (rear entrance, lower level) unless 
otherwise noted.  
The first family listed is responsible for bringing the coffee, tea, dessert, etc., and also for 
reminding the other families listed of their host and hostess duties. Host families are responsible 
for set-up before and clean-up after each meeting. The supply bins are passed along to hosts at 
each meeting. If you can’t serve, get a sub – in advance. 
November 17, 2015: Brandenburg, Brewer, Butler 

December 15, 2015, 6:00-8:00, Holiday Party: Chan, Colburn, Colby 
January 19, 2016: Connell, Cotran, Couturier 

President’s Report  
It's November, and ski season is right around the corner. The Oktoberfest membership meeting 
was a success. Thank you Amelia for all the preparation and for supplying the German beer and 
wine. Thank you also to everyone who brought a dish and to those who helped set up and clean 
up. Please remember that the membership meetings are important for relaying pertinent 
information. Please try to have at least one family member make it to every membership 
meeting.  
The club is just about ready for the start of the season. We have had many productive work 
weekends, and the club is looking good! Thank you Kathi and Jeff.  
There will be no paper membership packet this year. The packet will be on-line only, although 
there will be a copy next to the log book at the club.  
The Reservation Committee suggested to the E-board and the board agreed that we will adjust 
the way we do the upcoming holiday week reservations. The reservation period has traditionally 



been Friday to Friday (e.g., December 25 to January 1 this year).  This year, the period will be 
split in half:  

First Half:  Friday, December 25, through Tuesday, December 29 
Second Half:  Wednesday, December 30, through Saturday, January 2 (extending through 
Thursday, January 7, for midweek skiers). 
The due date for paying your bill was September 30. The fee for late payments will increase 
from $25.00 to $100.00 next year.  
Our next membership meeting is November 17, 7:30 p.m.  

Have a great Thanksgiving; I look forward to seeing you all at the club this winter.  
John Marquis 

781-844-0042 
Lodge Report 

The furnace has had its yearly cleaning and is now in operation for the season. Please remember 
to keep the thermostat at 64 or below when in residence. 

The fireplace has a new chimney cap and damper system, so we hope we will not have any more 
problems with smoke this year. 

We will have a full report of work weekend accomplishments for this year at the next 
membership meeting. 

Think snow. 
Jeff & Kathi Moore 

jmoore.nh@gmail.com 
moore.ke78@gmail.com 

Membership Report 
We have two new family members. Please welcome Adriana Mendes-Sheldon and Matthew 
Sheldon with their children Sophia, Luke and Noah; and Christian and Carrie Ehrbar with their 
children Max, Sophie and Addie.  

This gives us 54 family members for the upcoming ski season. 
Cathy Fahy and the Membership Committee 

Social Report 
The Holiday Party will be Tuesday, December 15, 6 to 8 pm, at First Parish Church. Kids are 
welcome, and maybe Santa will make a surprise visit! Details to follow in the next Yodeler. 
Linda Willcox sent us all an e-mail earlier this month with the Cannon ski ticket order form, 
which is attached. Get that form with a check to her by November 20 at the latest. 
Amelia (ameliamueller@yahoo.com)  

Social Committee Chair  
 



Treasurer’s Report 
As of October 31, 2015 
TD BankNorth Accounts: 
Checking: $ 36,595 
Savings: $ 14,374 
Total $ 50,969 



2015-2016 Cannon Bulk Ticket Order 
Your check must accompany your order form.  

 
Please write clearly and fill out forms accurately, including ages! 

 
Name: 

Mailing Address: 

Telephone: Email: 

 
 

   Weekend 
 & Daily Rate 

  # of Tickets  Subtotal 

Adults   (18-64) 
 

$50.00   

Teen     (13-17) $41.00   

Junior    (6-12) 
 

$37.00   

Senior    (65+) $37.00   
 

 
TOTAL 

   

 
     There is a single rate for early season and regular season.  You save $25 from the Adult ticket, 
$21 for the Teen ticket, and $16 for the Junior and Senior tickets.  

  
     Tickets will be ordered at Thanksgiving and distributed before the start of ski season. Please send a 
stamped self-addressed envelope with your order.  I can place an order later in the season, with a club 
minimum of 20 vouchers.  

 
Questions:  Contact Linda Willcox at cannonskiers@verizon.net 
 
Payment:  Please make your check out to Linda Willcox. (Please note:  there are two Ls in 

Willcox.) 
 
Return form together with check no later than Nov. 20 to me:  
 
 Linda Willcox, 13 Woodcrest Road, Boxford, MA  01921 
 

Please note the order date; this will allow time for checks to clear before the order is placed. 
 

Please treat this like a “Groupon”:  there are no returns. 
 


